
ALAUX 12-15 - TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF UDC ISTORE  

12 JUN 2015 

1. The Coast Guard Uniform Distribution Center's (UDC) iStore, the online uniform 

ordering portal (http://udcistore.net and www.udcistore.net), is temporarily suspended for 

maintenance.  

2. Uniform item ordering may still be conducted via phone at 1-(800)-874-6841, via fax 

at 1-(609)-861-7930, or by walk-in service at the UDC facility in Woodbine, NJ. These 

services are available Monday thru Friday, 0800-1500. Service is also available at the 

Cape May facility on Thursdays, 0800-1500. Please refer to the following web site for 

more information: http://www.uscg.mil/uniform/Ordering.asp .  

3. The Uniform Clothing Locker at the Coast Guard Academy as well as Coast Guard 

Exchanges throughout the country also stand by to assist Auxiliarists in obtaining 

uniform items in a timely manner.  

4. Estimated time of service restoration is not available. Notification will be issued when 

the iStore is back online.  
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